
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NORTH  AMERICAN  RECOVERY DECEMER  2018 AMERICA’S  COLLECTION  AUTHORITY 

 

WWW.NORTH-AMERICAN-RECOVERY.COM 

 

 
 LAST MONTH’S LUCKY WINNER 

The lucky winner of our client prize for  

November is Tooele Valley Urgent Care, LLC. 

They have been using our agency since May of this 

year! We will be sending Valerie a gift card to the 

Darden Restaurant Group! Enjoy! 

 

The Olive Garden 

Longhorn Steakhouse 

Bahama Breeze 

Seasons 52 Fresh Grill 

Yard House 

Red Lobster 

THIS  MONTH’S  PRIZE 

This month we will be giving away a $100  

Visa gift card! Each client who sends new accounts 

during the month of December will have their 

name entered into a drawing. At the end of the 

month, we will draw a name. If it’s yours, you’ll 

win the prize. 

Don’t miss out on your chance to win. 

Send new accounts in December! 

Good Luck!! 

 

COLLECTING DURING THE  

HOLIDAYS 

BY: DAVID J. SAXTON  

PRESIDENT, NORTH AMERICAN RECOVERY 

It’s that time of year again; Christmas is almost 

here. It’s one of my favorite seasons. However, be-

cause of my profession, people always ask if it’s diffi-

cult to collect during the holidays. This month I 

thought I’d tell you what it’s like. 

It all started back in 1988 when I got my first job 

in the collection industry. I had been working as a 

front-line collector for about five months when I be-

gan to worry about collecting in December. The “old 

timers” I worked with kept telling me how difficult it 

was to collect during Christmas, so that’s all I knew. 

Since I was the new guy, I went along with the 

rest of the crowd and believed I wouldn’t be able to 

collect in December. As the month progressed, I start-

ed to hear things like, “I can’t pay this month because 

of Christmas…” and since I’d already convinced my-

self I wasn’t going to have a good month, I would 

simply say, “Okay.” My first December ended up be-

ing my worst month ever. 

When December rolled around the next year, I 

was determined to have a different result. With an ex-

tra 12 months of experience under my belt, and the 

added motivation of working on commissions, I was 

ready. I didn’t want a repeat of the previous Decem-

ber, so that year when people told me they couldn’t 

pay because of Christmas, I was prepared. I responded 

by telling them I understood what they were saying, 

but that they still had to pay. I was successful with 

enough people and ended up having a decent month. 

My third December in collections was even bet-

ter. I had the confidence of doing well the year before, 

and another 12 months of experience to boot! I looked 

at that year as an opportunity to really see how well I 

could do. I worked harder than ever and didn’t let my-

self get discouraged. When I heard, “Don’t you know 

what time of year it is?” or “I just can’t pay with 

Christmas coming up...” I made the commitment to 

help each consumer find a real solution—a way to 
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 pay—even though Christmas was right around the 

corner. I helped people discover sources of money 

they had never thought of, and I was very diligent 

with my follow-up. I kept at it, and by the end of the 

month, I hit my goal! In fact, I actually collected more 

that December, than I did in November of the same 

year. Ever since then, I’ve had success in December. 

I use these experiences to help train our collec-

tors so they have the same kind of success in Decem-

ber. Some of the specific things we teach are: First, 

consumers spend more money between Thanksgiving 

and Christmas than any other time of the year. So 

with all that spending, we’ve got to make sure we 

aren’t forgotten. If we contact consumers early 

enough, provide solid, proven solutions, and remain 

diligent in our follow-up, we will have success. 

Second, for some consumers, December actually 

does mean they get to “take a month off” on a bill or 

two. What happens is some credit card companies or 

banks offer consumers the option of not making a 

payment in December. So when we contact a con-

sumer, we’ll find out if they have any bills that fit into 

this category (like their car payment), and if so, we 

have them pay us the amount they would normally 

pay on that bill. Another option consumers have dur-

ing the holidays is using gift money they receive from 

friends or relatives to pay their bill. You’d be sur-

prised at how often a parent or grandparent will give 

money as a present, and a consumer will use that 

money to pay us. 

Throughout the year we receive hundreds of payments 

like this each month. During December, when parents 

and grandparents are in the “giving” mood, those 

numbers increase substantially. If we’ve done our job, 

contacted the consumer early in the month, and let 

them know they still have to pay, they use this money 

when it’s available. 

Lastly, there’s the traditional Christmas bonus. 

Some companies still give Christmas bonuses, and 

this is a great source because it’s additional money 

outside of a consumer’s regular income. Again, if we 

contact a consumer soon enough, they will pay when 

they get their Christmas bonus. 

Now let me assure you that we don’t overdo it 

during the holidays. In fact, our office is closed on 

Christmas Eve and Christmas day. A collection call 

made on either of these days just wouldn’t feel right. 

We never tell a consumer that they should pay us 

instead of buying Christmas presents—but we do ex-

pect them to pay something. With this attitude, and 

good old-fashioned hard work, we end up with just 

the right balance and it results in successful collec-

tions during December. 

Okay, so that’s collections in December, pretty 

straight forward. There is, however, another topic I 

want to discuss as well: some clients are reluctant to 

send accounts during the holidays. I completely un-

derstand the concern of being looked at as the 

“Grinch” or a “Scrooge,” but you can’t let that stop 

you. All of your good paying customers will pay dur-

ing the holidays, and if you don’t assign the non-

paying accounts, you’re sending the wrong message. 

Here’s another way to look at it: The people who 

aren’t paying will be spending a lot of money over the 

next two months. There’s no reason they shouldn’t 

send some of that to you. If you send the accounts, we 

will collect them, and the consumers will still have 

Christmas for their families. After all, the debt was 

incurred months ago, and they shouldn’t use Decem-

ber as an excuse for not paying. 

Our proven techniques and attitude toward col-

lecting during the holidays has always resulted in 

good results in December. If you send your accounts 

before the end of the month, you can benefit from this 

success too. 

So don’t hold back—send those accounts! After 

you get it out of the way, you can sit back and enjoy 

the rest of the Holiday Season! Merry Christmas eve-

ryone! Have a great month. 
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